T~  NATIONAL FENCING=RUACHES ASSOCIATION

OF A
© 7" HUGO M. CASTELLO
30 East 10th Street
New York 3, N. Y.

Dr. E. Baltazzi
4228 Du Bois
Brookfield, Il1l.

Dear Dr. Baltazzi:

. I am going over the membership of the NFCAA.
I notice that you are not a member of. the Association.

Since you are one of the well recognized fencing:
a masters in the United States, I was wondering if you
are interested in Jjoining our organization.

If you do, please let me know and I will send
you appiication forms.

Yours tru

Hugo Castello
President
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